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NEWSLETTER  June Updates 2023

What you'll find in this newsletter
Housing First numbers update

Training Dates

There is currently a waitlist for most
Housing First Programs and Rapid Rehousing Programs.

We encourage Sharing Experiences to continue
as vacancies will open from week to week.

Total Sharing Experiences and Number of people who were successfully

connected to a housing support program are reflective of the following dates

April 1st 2023 - March 31st, 2023.

Total Sharing Experiences: 99

July:18, August: 28

Total Number of people who were

successfully connected to a housing

support program: 78

July Number of connections: 16

August Number of connections: 22

Number of people waiting to work with ACT: 26
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Community of Practice in July was held on the 17th, hosted by Ka Ni

Kanichihk. Thank you to the team for provide an overview of all your

programming and a tour of your location on Higgins! Community of Practice

in August was held at the End Homelessness Winnipeg’s Notre Dame office.

Next Community of Practice will be held at The Canadian Mental Health

Association. Thank you to those who attended!

Leadership Group for July and August were cancelled with the upcoming

meeting scheduled for September 19th.

The next Sharing Team Training has not been scheduled; future training will

be announced in September. 

Organizations have been giving amazing feedback and have asked for a

more interactive training. The Naatamooskakowin team is working on a

revamped training; evaluations will be given for further improvement!

 

Thank you to those who attended!

On July 19th Naatamooskakowin hosted a One-Year Celebration in the park.
Naatamooskakowin partners and participants were invited to a BBQ celebration at
Giizhigooweyaabikwe Park.
A big thank you to all those who celebrated with us and to North End Women’s
Centre, for the donation beautiful flowers to hand out!
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Contacts for Naatamooskakowin:

Jessica Kilimnik
Organizational Support Officer

jkilimnik@endhomelessnesswinnipeg.ca
204-451-7055
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